
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/28/2023 8:00:00 AM

First name: Brenda and Ladd

Last name: Norheim

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I would like express that we Ladd and Brenda Norheim are not in favor of using Little Duncan area or

Duncan Canal for a reality TV show.

 

 

 

While this may beneficial for a few.  We (most all of us) live here for a reason and that reason (subsistence life

style/simple living) is why most outside interests are starting to flock to our area.  We have/continue to give up

more and more which will potentially change life in our community forever.  Give a little, take alot.
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Brenda Norheim and Ladd Norheim


